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I. OPEF program highlights from 2012-13 

 Architecture Adventure 
 Art Start 
 Geared Up 
 Science Alliance 
 VEX Robotics 
 BASE Camp 

II. OPEF strategic planning in progress (through 2015) 

 Improving evaluation process  
 Improving volunteer recruiting, screening, training, recognition, 

tracking 
 Exploring new fee-based income 
 Creating new program models in the middle schools  
 Developing a staffing plan  

III. What's new in 2013-14 

 Expanded staff 
 25th anniversary  
 VEX expansion 
 Budget growth 
 Call for Ideas 

IV. Thanks to D97 for our partnership 
 


